
Pathways and Privacy Screening 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 10 Sep 2023 11:12 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The PSA have kindly offered to fund a privacy screen that will run the length of the fence to 

protect the children as they play on the front playground. This should be in place early next 

week. 

Can all parents dropping off or picking up Year 2 and Year 5 children step off of the pathway 

and move closer to the bunting. It will allow other parents to make their way between different 

drop off points a little more easily. 

Enjoy your sunny Sunday, 

Mrs McCormack :0) 

 


